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Kindergarten News by Mrs. Layman

We have added the long o sound in words,
with a bossy e, to our knowledge base!  Dur-
ing literacy centers we have been making
spring word books and also answering com-
prehension questions about a reading pas-
sage. Another new undertaking is the use of
chrome books during literacy centers.  The
kids are starting to rotate through this station
and play on Scootpad to practice computer/
language arts skills.  The kids are all really ex-
cited to take a turn!

What Are We Learning in Language Arts?
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The class has been continuing with 2D and
3D shape review.  We went on a shape walk
through the school and spotted all kinds of re-
al life objects that are of the shapes we’ve
been discussing!

What Are We Learning in Math?

What Are We Learning in Religion?

The kids are still reading daily devotions.  We also
viewed the “He is Risen” video from our religious
DVD collection.

Extra News

Here are a couple of girls learn-
ing on the Chrome Books!!!Fun!

The Kindergarten class
will be putting together a
movie night gift basket for
our Church fundraiser this
summer.  Look for a more
detailed description to
come home next week.  It
will be for the Strawberry
Fest!


